## Welcome to Third Grade!

Dear Parents and Incoming Third Graders,



We hope you are enjoying your summer. We can't wait to meet you in September! Being a third grader is so much fun. We have many exciting learning projects planned for this year. We're going to have a great time and learn a lot! While you are out and about during the summer months, you may want to look for the following items on sale. After students fill their pencil box with what they need, extra supplies will be set aside for refilling purposes as the year progresses.

## Individual:

Backpack (without wheels to fit in locker)

Pencil box/pouch loaded with:

Crayons, 4 pencils, 1 eraser, scissors (labeled), 2 dry erase markers and 2 glue sticks

Colored pencils

Markers (if desired)

2 Spiral notebooks (reading and word work)

Composition writing book (bound lined paper)

Headphones/earbuds

2 packages of **4x6** index cards with lines

## Classroom:

Loose leaf paper (wide ruled)

Pencils

Glue sticks

Dry erase markers

1 box tissue (last names A-L)

Ziplock bags (sandwich/snack) (last names A-L)

Paper towels (last names M-Z)

Clorox wipes/Hand sanitizer (last names M-Z)

\*\*\*Please do not send in trapper keepers or extra folders\*\*\*

Have a great summer and we'll see you in the fall!

Third Grade Teachers, Emily Gonyea, Nora Kowalski, Elise Metric, Tom Trupiano